

You may be part of activities or events that are photographed/videotaped. Green Bay Curling Club may want to use your photograph/video recording for marketing and promotional purposes on the website, social media, newsletters, multimedia projects or other publications.

I give my permission for the Green Bay Curling Club to use photographs/video recordings of me for marketing and promotional purposes.

I hereby fully release, discharge, and agree to save harmless the Organization(s), for any and all claims, demands, actions, damages, losses or costs that might arise out of the collection, use or disclosure of the Images or taking, publication, distortion of the Images, negatives, and masters or any other likeness or representation of the Participant that may occur or be produced in the taking of said Images or in any subsequent processing thereof, including without limitation any claims for libel, passing off, misappropriate of personality or invasion of privacy

## If you do not want to be photographed/videotaped please email gbcurlreg@gmail.com to opt out

**Important:** Although the Green Bay Curling Club will take reasonable steps to prevent members with restrictions from being photographed, we cannot guarantee that a member will not be photographed/videotaped as part of a large group event. Members taking photos: We do not restrict members/parents/guardians/community from taking photos during large culminating events. We do not attempt to ensure that they are not taking photos/video recordings of members who have restrictions.